Here is the time line
Nov 27 - Rick Shillander of Temple Aliyah saw the need for Cyber Security Awareness because of everyone being online because of Covid. Rick found individuals who have incredibly deep knowledge on the subject Cyber Security and asked if they would make presentations. 

Dec 15 – Rick reached out to Steve Krantz who he had met previously. Steve recommended to also include Stan Stahl. Rick reached out to Stan. They both agreed to present to the Temple Aliyah Men’s Club.
Jan 15 – Rick review his concept with the Temple Aliyah Men’s Club board, who approved the idea.
Feb 15 – Steve and Stan made a dry run presentation to Rick Shillander and Alan Jacobs of Temple Aliyah Men’s club.  
March 9 – This is the day of the event.
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